15th June, 1949,
Enclosuroe.
Dear S8ir,

With reference to the entry contained in your
return of vaessels under surveyr espocting the motorship
"AURMES", I enclose for your information & memorandum
resulting from a telephonic conversation with the Ministry
and shall be glad if you will be guided accordingly,
advising me as soon as possible how the case now standse.

Yours falthfully,

» Clerk to the
Classification Committea.
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T« Do« Potts, Esq.,
HAMB}IRG.
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